THE 10TH WORLD KENDO CHAMPIONSHIPS KYOTO 1997



International Kondo Federation

c/o All Japan Kendo Federation Branch Office NTT Bldg., 3-2-13 Kudan-kita Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo Japan 〒102 Tel. 03-3234-6271~2 Fax. 03-3234-6007



February 20, 1996

Presidents All IKF Affiliated & Affiliated-to-be Organizations ALL JAPAN KENDO FEDERATION

c/o Nippon Budokan 2-3 Kitanomaru-koen Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo Japan 〒102

Tel. 03-3211-5804~5 Fax. 03-3211-5807

> HAUS L maeriquli N

c.c. Mr. R. Bernaers

EKF

Mr. A. Bremauntz PAKC

Ladies/Gentlemen:

Re: The 10th W.K.C.

We are very pleased to inform you of some important information relating to the above-mentioned event as follows:

1. 10th W.K.C. P&R:

It was approved on January 19, 1996 in IKF Board of Directors Meeting by correspondance. Hence, The 10th World Kendo Championships will be held according to it.

Preliminary Entry:

Please find enclosed the pre-entry form which are requested to fill in and sumbit to IKF Hq. in Tokyo by <u>July 10th</u>, 1996.

Accommodations:

(1) We will inform referees, managers, and regular competitors of our designated hotel list by separate mail as soon as firmed up.

(2) In addition, hotel list for attendees of IKF General Assembly which is scheduled for March 26, 1997 will also be informed them of by separate mail.

Thanking you very much for your close attention and cooperation, in advance,

Yours very truly,

Acting Secretary General

I.K.F., Tokyo

Encl.